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Dear Community Resident:

Naval Station Mayport is committed to receiving community input on
environmental cleanup activities at the Station. The existing
Technical Review Committee (TRC), the group currently designated to
review environmental cleanup plans and actions, will be expanded so
that additional community members will be included. This newly
expanded group will be the Restoration Advisory Board (RAB). The
menmbers chosen for this new RAB will reflect the diverse community
interest of our area and will have the opportunity to provide input
into -the Navy's environmental cleanup programs at Naval Station
. Mayport.

Naval sStation Mayport will host a public meeting to discuss the
purpose of the RAB and the RAB selection process. The formal
presentation will be followed by an informal question and answer
session. This meeting will be held on:

Date: Tuesday, December 13, 1994
Time: 6:30 p.m.: Presentation by Naval Station Mayport
Place: Fletcher Senior High S8chool

700 Seagate Avenue, Neptune Beach

Anyone interested in applying for membership in the RAB should fill
out the enclosed application form. This form can be returned at the
public meeting or mailed to the Public Affairs Office at Naval
Station Mayport. Applications are due no later than January 13,
1995. If you would like to remain on the mailing list to receive
future information about environmental cleanup activities at Naval
Station Mayport, such as the quarterly newsletter or fact sheets,
please return the enclosed card.

Please take the time to read the enclosed fact sheets and consider
applying for membership on our RAB. I encourage you to direct any
gquestions about the RAB to Cheryl Mitchell of my Environmental
Division at 904-270-6730. I look forward to receiving your
application and hope to see you at the public meeting on December
13th.

Commanding Officer
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